
Behnaz Rouhani’s list of items to share:  
Would appreciate if you share the following: 
 

1. Please join the Placement and Assessment Committee through the AMATYC website. 

2. Based on the suggestions made at the AMATYC conference forum, the position statement on 
“Time Limits on Course Prerequisites” is edited and posted to the AMATYC website. Please read 
it and send in your points to the committee chair. 

 
3. Archive of the recent webinar on “Taking the Guesswork Out Of Writing Better Multiple Choice 

Questions,” can be found on the AMATYC website. 
 

4. There is a plan is to have another webinar in August/September.  
 

5. Check out AMATYC News for articles written by your colleagues on innovative assessment 
techniques and or placement methods used at their institutions 

    
6. Would you like to share tips about assessment techniques from your classroom or placement 

methods used at your institution? If so, contact behnaz.rouhani@gpc.edu 
 

7. Consider writing an article for the MathAMATYC Educator 
 
 

8. Please join the Placement and Assessment Committee through the AMATYC website. 

9. Based on the suggestions made at the AMATYC conference forum, the position statement on 
“Time Limits on Course Prerequisites” is edited and posted to the AMATYC website. Please read 
it and send in your points to the committee chair. 

 
10. Archive of the recent webinar on “Taking the Guesswork Out Of Writing Better Multiple Choice 

Questions,” can be found on the AMATYC website. 
 

11. There is a plan is to have another webinar in August/September.  
 

12. Check out AMATYC News for articles written by your colleagues on innovative assessment 
techniques and or placement methods used at their institutions 

    
13. Would you like to share tips about assessment techniques from your classroom or placement 

methods used at your institution? If so, contact behnaz.rouhani@gpc.edu 
 

14. Consider writing an article for the MathAMATYC Educator 
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